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Upcoming Council Meetings 
Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 20 June   

Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 18 July          

Meetings take place in Council Chambers at 6:30pm

Seeking Volunteers for 
Neighbourhood Link 
The Town is seeking volunteers for 
Neighbourhood Link. As a volunteer, you will be 
out and about in group settings on our popular bus 
outings or participate in activities at our historic 
Dovenby House, where you will help with social 
support and make a difference in the lives of our 
Neighbourhood Link clientele. To find out more, 
please call the friendly team on 9339 9381 or email 
neighbourhoodlink@eastfremantle.wa.gov.au

Town’s Appreciation of 
Outstanding Service & 
Commitment
Earlier this year the Town presented appreciation 
awards to Dave Burke (Operations Supervisor) for 
20 years of service and commitment to the Town 
and Christine Catchpole (Senior Town Planner) and 
Andrew Malone (Acting CEO) for 10 years of service and 
commitment to the Town. We thank Dave, Christine and 
Andrew for their ongoing dedication to 
their work here in East Fremantle.

Town receives Gold Waterwise 
Council Award
We’re thrilled to announce that at last week’s Water 
Corporation Waterwise Awards the Town received a Gold 
Waterwise Council Award. Read more at ‘Latest News’.

Construction’s Steaming Ahead!
To read our latest oval precinct redevelopment 
update, head to ‘Latest News’ on our website.

Appreciation Award recipients (L-R) Christine Catchpole, 
Dave Burke and Andrew Malone


